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Subject:  Interim Medical Director 
 
Date:   July 1, 2022 
 
Authority:  Michael W. Robinson, Director/MWR 
 
Effective immediately, Dr. Matthew Levy, DO, MSc, FACEP will assume the 
interim role as the Carroll County EMS Medical Director.  Dr. Levy is well 
qualified for this role and is currently the Region III EMS Medical Director. We 
anticipate the hiring of a permanent medical director in the near future.  We also 
acknowledge Dr. Michael DiNapoli, MD, FACEP for his many dedicated years as 
the CCVESA medical director.  Any issues or concerns should be directed to EMS 
Officer, Michael Stoner.   
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